
 

 

Practical information for participants in sessions and panels 
	

Marx2016	is	an	open	conference,	and	there	is	no	registration	needed	in	advance	
or	at	the	venue.	However,	if	you	cannot	participate,	please	contact	us	as	soon	as	
possible,	at	info@marx2016.org	
	

For	those	of	you	that	had	your	individual	abstracts	accepted,	we	have	put	you	
together	in	sessions.	Please	note	the	following:	
We	have	set	aside	20	minutes	for	each	individual	paper	(15	minutes	for	the	

presentation	as	such,	and	5	minutes	for	open	discussion).	If	that	is	obeyed,	there	
will	be	space	for	a	general	discussion	at	the	end	of	the	time	allocated.	It	is	very	
important	that	the	scheduled	time	frames	are	respected,	especially	if	there	is	a	
new	item	of	the	programme	directly	afterwards,	or	if	your	session	ends	at	16.45,	
since	the	conference	venue	has	to	be	empty	by	17.00.	
Please	be	at	your	allocated	spot	at	the	latest	10	minutes	before	the	start	of	the	

session.	If	you	have	a	powerpoint	presentation,	it	can	be	transferred	to	the	
computer	at	that	time.	You	may	also	then	decide	in	which	order	you	present	
during	the	session.	
	

For	those	of	you	that	sent	in	ready-made	panels	or	sessions,	you	can	freely	
organise	the	event	within	your	allocated	time.	But,	of	course,	you	must	still	end	
your	session	on	schedule	at	the	latest.	
	

Please	remember	that	this	is	a	conference	with	a	wide	audience	of	researchers,	
activists	and	other	people	generally	interested	in	politics	and	Marxist	theory.	
Therefore,	try	as	much	as	you	can	to	adapt	your	presentation	to	that	context.	
	

If	you	have	a	paper	for	your	presentation,	wishing	it	to	be	published	at	the	
conference	website	or,	alternatively,	wanting	it	to	be	sent	to	the	other	
presenters	at	your	session,	please	send	an	e-mail	to:	info@marx2016.org	
	
We	will	soon	publish	your	abstracts	at	the	marx2016.org	website.	If	you	want	to	
change	or	update	your	abstract	–	send	a	new	one	(in	full)	to	info@marx2016.org	
	


